

Headteacher's message

Dear Parents/Carers

We always try our very best to have an opendoor policy and to work in partnership with parents and carers. In general, we feel this works well and is successful. We are always looking to improve with your help so if you have any suggestions then do please let us know.

I was disappointed to hear that there have been some negative comments made on a Purbrook Junior School Parents' Facebook group recently. Please can I ask that if there is an issue you wish to discuss with the school, you please contact us first. It is impossible for us to deal with a situation if we do not know anything about it. On most mornings I am on duty around the school as are other members of staff. Please do speak with us if you have anything you wish to discuss...this is one of the reasons we are out and high profile in the mornings. I appreciate that it is not always possible to speak to teachers at the beginning or end of the school day. If you need to speak to your child's class teacher, then please make an appointment through the school office. The teachers will be more than happy to meet with you.

If you have already spoken with the class teacher and you still feel the issue needs resolving, I will be more than happy to meet with you. We want to work with you to ensure that your child receives the best possible education here at Purbrook Junior School. Thank you.

Please can I remind you that our uniform policy states:

To form part of our uniform, we ask that shoes be black or brown in colour. School shoes should be purchased with the demands of school and running around on the playground in mind. Trainers, if worn, must be completely black in colour.

I have noticed that some children are coming into school wearing Converse type trainers – these are not appropriate for school. Please ensure that your child is wearing the correct shoes, thank you.

Next Friday (5th May) we will be celebrating the King's Coronation. Part of this celebration includes a special Coronation Lunch (details on last week's Purbrook Post). So that the children don't miss out on the very popular 'Fishy Friday' menu, this will be moved to the Thursday.

Therefore, on Thursday 4th May, the lunch options will be

 Macaroni cheese with Somerset cheddar



Fish Fingers and Chips



Jacket Potato with ham and cheese

I hope you all have a lovely long Bank Holiday weekend. I look forward to seeing everyone back in school on Tuesday 2nd May.

Kind regards

Mr C Williams Headteacher

DREAM BIG!



28th April 2023 Issue 26

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Monday 1st May – Spring Bank Holiday

Wednesday 3rd May – School Photos – Classes

Monday 8th May – Extra Bank Holiday for King's Coronation

Tuesday 9th May – Friday 12th May – Year 6 SATS

Friday 19th May – Year 6 Dale Cup

Friday 16th June – Year 4 visit to Butser Ancient Farm

Tuesday 27th June – 3B and 3G visit to Royal Armouries Museum, Fort Nelson

Wednesday 28th June – 3A visit to Royal Armouries Museum, Fort Nelson

INSET DAYS

Monday 5th June 2023

HOUSE POINTS

Check out the latest House Points total at:

http://www.purbrookjun.hants.sch.uk/schoolhouses/